
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE 

 

VILLAGE OF PLEASANT PRAIRIE 

OFFICE OF THE VILLAGE CLERK 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Public Test of the DS200 scanner and ballot tabulator to 

be used at the February 21, 2017 Spring Primary will be conducted at the Village of 

Pleasant Prairie Village Hall Training Conference Room, 9915 – 39th Avenue, at 9:00 

a.m., Wednesday, February 15, 2017.  The Public Test is open to the general public.  

Chapter 5, Section 5.84. 

 

 

 

 

 

Jane M. Romanowski 

Village Clerk 

Published:  February 10, 2017 


